To: Sheriff McCormack

From: Chuck Cotnoir, E.M.

Sheriff,

Enclosed please find three folders. 


One folder is the information on the NIMS grant program from the SRPEDD meeting.  


The second folder contains a first draft for the beginning of a program that would gather the necessary information to complete the conditions for the grant. I’d like your opinion on whether I’m on the right track with this. 


The third folder is material from the SRPEDD meeting that was not related to NIMS.

Call me if you would like to discuss this further, especially in regards to getting the other departments into NIMS compliance.

Chuck Cotnoir, Director

Dukes County Emergency Management Agency

